
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Tuesday, July 29, 2014 

 

2:00 p.m. in 311 Cannon House Office Building 
 

Subcommittee on Cybersecurity, Infrastructure Protection, and 

Security Technologies 

 
Hearing  

 

“Protecting the Homeland from Nuclear and Radiological Threats.” 
WITNESSES 

 
Dr. Huban Gowadia 

Director 

Domestic Nuclear Detection Office 

Department of Homeland Security 

 

Mr. David C. Trimble 
Director 

Natural Resources and Environment 

U.S. Government Accountability Office 


